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Term 4 (12 weeks) 
Mon 2nd Oct - Wed 20th Dec 

  

Wednesday 18th October 
Division Golf at Mt Xavier 

Golf Club 
 

Friday 20th October 
2.15pm in gym 

Grandparents’ and 
Grandfriends’ Day 

 

2024 Foundation Transition 
 

Monday 23rd October 
Last day for Issue 7 Book 

Club Orders 
 

Thursday 26th October 
SFX Disco Night 

 

Friday 27th October 
12.40pm 2CJ Assembly 

 

Free Dress Day – raising 
money for Mercy Works 

 

2024 Foundation Transition 
 

Wednesday 1st November 
Division Cricket 

 

State Athletics at Lakeside 
Stadium 

 

Friday 3rd November 
12.40pm 3NM Assembly 

 

F-2 Junior Sports Day at 
Russell Square 

 

Monday 6th November 
Reporting & Assessment 

Day – Pupil Free Day 
 

Tuesday 7th November 
Melbourne Cup Public 

Holiday – Pupil Free Day 
 

Friday 10th November 
12.40pm 4CP Assembly 

 

Friday 17th November 
12.40pm F MM Assembly 

 

Yr 3-6 Athletics Day 
at Llanberris 

 

Tuesday 21st November 
2024 Foundation 
Information Night  

 

Wed 22nd – Friday 24th Nov  
Year 5 Kangaroobie Camp 

 

 

In the Land of the Wadawurrung People 
 
Dear families, 
 

There is a lot happening in our world at the moment. Sometimes it can be hard to keep up 
with global events which all impact on our lives in so many ways. 
 

We were all shocked last week to hear of renewed fighting on the Gaza Strip. The images of 
suffering and hurt are powerful and so distressing. I find it hard to comprehend how we can 
use religion as an excuse to cause such harm. I realize that the historical nature of occupied 
territories and links to national identity and homeland are strong and complex, but surely 
respect for human life and dignity is more important. Sometimes I am just left wondering. 
 

Over recent weeks we have been following the Papal Synod on synodality. Pope Francis has 
called faith leaders from around the world to gather in Rome to plan future growth of our 
universal church. The ability to listen might create the change required for future growth. 
Hopefully, the same might apply for some of the conflicts that are occurring at the moment. 
 

Let’s pray for peace. Let’s pray for wisdom and let’s action our prayers through the ways 
that we choose to exist in this world together. 
 
God bless, 

 

 
 

Mark Hogbin 
 
 

A Prayer for Peace 

Lord, make me an instrument of your peace: 

where there is hatred, let me sow love; 

where there is injury, pardon; 

where there is doubt, faith; 

where there is despair, hope; 

where there is darkness, light; 

where there is sadness, joy. 
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Friday 24th November 
12.40pm F GJ Assembly 

 

Tuesday 28th November 
2024 Foundation Transition 

 

Thursday 30th November 
6pm Community Christmas 

Gathering 
 

Friday 1st December 
12.40pm 2GH Assembly 

 

St Francis Xavier Feast Day 
celebrations 

 

Wednesday 6th December 
Year 4 Camp 

 

Monday 11th December 
9.30am Mass in the Gym 

 

Wednesday 13th December 
6pm Year 6 Graduation 

In the Gym 
 

Friday 15th December 
Last 2023 student day 

Normal finish time. 

O divine Master, grant that I may not so much seek 

to be consoled as to console, 

to be understood as to understand, 

to be loved as to love. 

For it is in giving that we receive, 

it is in pardoning that we are pardoned, 

and it is in dying that we are born to eternal life. 

Amen. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

sms 
 

 
 

 
 

 

          

Revised End of Day Procedures 
Thanks to all families who have supported us through the changes to our end of day procedures which were instigated 
last term. When we made the changes we said that we would take on feedback and refine the process in time. With 
this in mind from Monday 16 October we will move to the following procedure: 
3.15pm bus bell will ring for bus students to move to the bus area 
3.20pm end of day bell will ring and all classes including F-1 will move with their teachers to the undercover area for 
collection. Students will assemble in class lines. Students in Yrs. 4 – 6 will gather under the verandah at the rear of the 
gym and will join any remaining students in the undercover area at 3.30pm. Students may be collected from 3.20pm 
in either the undercover area or the gym verandah according to their year level.  
 
Congratulations Mr Ferguson 
Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Ferguson who were married in Paris in the recent school holidays.  We wish you a 
lifetime of happiness for many years ahead.  
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Please find at the end of this newsletter:  Parish Bulletin; Assembly Awards. 
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Religious Education News 
 

THIS WEEK’S GOSPEL- Sunday October 15, 2023       Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year A) 
  

Gospel: Matthew 22:1-14 
Jesus again used parables in talking to the people. “The Kingdom of heaven is like this. Once there was a king who 
prepared a wedding feast for his son. He sent his servants to tell the invited guests to come to the feast, but they did 
not want to come. So he sent other servants with this message for the guests: ‘My feast is ready now; my bullocks and 
prize calves have been butchered, and everything is ready. Come to the wedding feast!’ But the invited guests paid no 
attention and went about their business: one went to his farm, another to his shop, while others grabbed the 
servants, beat them, and killed them. The king was very angry; so he sent his soldiers, who killed those murderers and 
burnt down their city. Then he called his servants and said to them, ‘My wedding feast is ready, but the people I 
invited did not deserve it. Now go to the main streets and invite to the feast as many people as you find.’ So the 
servants went out into the streets and gathered all the people they could find, good and bad alike; and the wedding 
hall was filled with people. 
And Jesus concluded, “Many are invited, but few are chosen.”       (Gospel passage taken from Good News Translation)   
  

Gospel reflection: The kingdom of Heaven is here right now on earth! We are all invited by God to be a part of this 
kingdom and it is a place where everyone is welcome.  
How can we answer God’s invitation and make the kingdom of heaven a reality on earth? 
  

We can listen to God’s word and try to follow what God asks us to do in our lives. God asks us to be kind, to be 
welcoming and invite others to share in what we have, to bring peace, to stand up for what is right, to care for and 
respect one another and to love our neighbour, wherever they are in the world. 
  

By answering God’s invitation we can help to reflect God’s kingdom here on earth. We will help other people to see 
that we care for everyone, no matter who they are or where they come from, and the world will become a better, 
fairer place for all people to live. 
 

Our Challenge: What can I do to bring God’s kingdom to earth?       (Adapted from CAFOD website) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Christine Meneely, Religious Education Leader 
 
 

Wellbeing News 
  

 

 

Butterfly Foundation's Body Confident Children and Teen webinar 
Body Confident Children and Teens for Parents       17th October 7 - 8.15pm (AEDT) via Zoom 
Topics covered in Butterfly Foundation's Body Confident Children and Teen webinar include: Body image influences | 
The role of body image in problematic eating and exercise behaviours | How to positively role model | Responding to 
appearance talk and appearance-teasing |What to do if concerned.  
Register 
https://events.butterfly.org.au/portal/event/?id=EP_BCCT_Parent_Webinar2583081573&Name=17/10/23%20BCCT 
 
 
 
 
 

https://9c69e6994a0a4478becb2eaa363e81c4.svc.dynamics.com/t/t/6XCTWcKa0KLzQK0j7J9cRIAIYNsExipwUcAzUDSnZB0x/IyLIPBpfgdonxEph4z2WpSfYg6QxnXXCZ5h0SOHZTZcx?targetUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.butterfly.org.au%2Fportal%2Fevent%2F%3Fid%3DEP_BCCT_Parent_Webinar2583081573%26Name%3D17%2F10%2F23%2520BCCT
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BRAVEHEARTS VISIT 
On Tuesday October 17, the children in Foundation, Year One and Year Two have the opportunity to 
experience Bravehearts’ personal safety education program Ditto’s Keep Safe Adventure Show. The 
Ditto show is a live, interactive 40 minute performance starring Bravehearts’ mascot ‘Ditto’. It 
includes song, dance, and easy-to-remember messages about personal safety.  
 

The show is underpinned by the following six principles of personal safety:  
• Differentiating ‘yes’ and ‘no’ feelings  
• Recognising the bodies ‘warning signs’  
• Identifying ‘private parts’ and ‘privacy’  
• Helping children identify language and feelings associated with secrets  
• Reinforcing that there is no secret that children cannot tell someone 
 

Parents and carers are WELCOME to attend! 
The Foundation children will attend at 12.20pm and the Year One and Two’s at 1.45pm. 
 

If you would like to learn more about how to talk to your child about personal safety, download Bravehearts’ FREE 
PERSONAL SAFETY PARENTS AND CARERS GUIDE from the Bravehearts website. Just go to: 
bravehearts.org.au/personalsafety.  

Kind regards,                                                
 

Christine Meneely, Wellbeing Leader    
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  Sport/Physical Education News 
 
 

Golf Tournament    Good luck to the students participating in Wednesday's Division Golf Tournament at Mt Xavier 
Golf Club. Fingers crossed for some good weather and we know that you will have an enjoyable day. We look 
forward to hearing how it goes. 
 

Junior Sports Day    On Friday November 3rd (Week 5), we look forward to the Foundation - Yr 2 Junior Sports Day. 
This event is a wonderful day filled with excitement, fun and lots of great activities. Please keep an eye out for the 
PAM notification regarding this event. 
 

2023 Sports Dates 
Term 4: 

 Week 3 - Wednesday October 18th - Division Golf @ Mt Xavier GC 
 Week 5 - Wednesday Nov 1st - Division Cricket 
 Week 5 - Wednesday Nov 1st - State Athletics @ Lakeside Stadium 
 Week 5 - Friday Nov 3rd - F - 2 Junior Sports Day @ Russell Square 
 Week 6 - Friday Nov 10th - Interschool Sport (Yr 5/6) v Emmaus @SFX 
 Week 7 - Friday Nov 17th - SFX Yr 3 -6 Athletics Day @ Llanberris 

 

If your child has achieved recent sporting success or a significant sporting achievement, please feel free to contact 
myself, Nev Down or your child's classroom teacher so that we can celebrate and commend their efforts. 
 

SFX Football Jumpers, Singlets & Netball dresses/bibs    If you have any SFX Football jumpers, singlets or netball 
dresses/bibs at home could you please return them to either Mr Down or Mr Carroll. 
 

 
 
 
 
Have a sensational week. 
 
 
 

 

Shaun Carroll, SFX Sport Coordinator   

http://bravehearts.org.au/personalsafety.
mailto:scarroll@sfxballarat.catholic.edu.au
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Attachments   
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ASSEMBLY AWARDS    13th October 2023    Hosted by 6MM       Theme: Compassion 
Compassion means to feel the suffering of others and to help ease that suffering. 

We show compassion to others because Jesus teaches us how to care. 
 

F LH Olive Anderson & Cruz Raine 

F TW Patrick Leneghan & Ruby Plover 

F GJ Khloe Nield & Alfie Waldron 

F MM Matilda Wilding & Polly O’Loughlin  

1 JS Asher Sutcliffe and Eddy Heinrich  

1 MM Mila Quandt & Nicolas Taylor 

1 EM Arlo Troon & Lilly Bye  

2 EH Jameson Cambell and Alora Warren 

2 CJ Maeve Tongs and Jack Quinlan 

2 GH Charlie Quarrell and Byron Morton 

3 NM Ella Crumpton and Jackson Roberts 

3 JV Finya Najera-Hinko and Sonny Troon 

3 GW Evangeline Speirs and Macklin Smith 

4 BW Angus Burbidge and Cooper Manning 

4 HC Margot Castles and James Hocking 

4 CP Myles Youl and Beatrice Heywood 

5 JF Archer Spackman and Emma Locke 

5 OH Flynn Boyd and Morgan Morley 

5 CC Lachlan Patterson and Mila Shillito 

6 PB Xavier Kersley and Charlotte Bell 

6 MM Maebh Arnts and Henry Robb 

6 ZA Louis Britt & Nate Toohey 

Environmental Education Edward Lloyd (Grade 4) and Alfie Brennan (Foundation) 

Performing Arts Tom Kierce (4CP) for his excellent focus and efforts in Music 

Visual Arts Campbell Delahunty & Emma Locke (5JF) 

Principal’s Award Matthew Corrigan 
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Community News   
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Training is Wednesday or Thursday nights depending on your age group, at Phoenix College. 

 


